
MEDIA STATEMENT: OUTCOMES OF UCT IRTC APRIL 19th MEETING. 

 
Following the postponement of the UCT Institutional Reconciliation & Transformation 

Commission (IRTC) meeting with the Steering Committee, the IRTC met yesterday on April 

19th to determine the next step of the ongoing process to achieve Reconciliation & 

Transformation at UCT. 

  

Following our Reconciliation process where hearings were conducted and 

recommendations issued, the Commission has resolved to proceed with the next phase of 

its work towards the Decolonization and Institutional Transformation of UCT. 

  

The IRTC will next week invite all constituencies to make submissions on institutional 

culture and practices, including decolonisation and any that entail unjust discrimination, 

domination or violence, including sexual violence. 

  

We look forward to more public engagement and stakeholders participation in this process. 

 

-Ends. 


